
November 12, 1987 

E R R A T A 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: ALL COUNTY LETTER 87-124 

Please replace the original page containing "Example 2" in All 
County Letter Number 87-124 with the attached page, The original 
example contained an incorrect statement regarding the claiming 
of a month in which a recipient has a remainder of lump sum 
income and also has eligibility for a full month of �haw 
benefits. 

If you have any questions regarding claiming procedures for Shaw 
cases, please call Stephanie Davis at (916) 323-0267 or ATSS  
473-0267, 

Attachment 

cc: CWDA 




